
Quail Valley Middle School 

 Dr. Audra Ude, Principal 

 

 

 

 
 
9/30/2022 
 
QVMS Guidelines for Success at Athletic Events 
 
 
Quail Valley Middle School Parents and Students,   
  
After-school activities are a vital and integral part of a student's education. While many of our students 
lend their talents as an active participant, some find enjoyment in an auxiliary manner. The support that 
they show towards their peers is to be commended and appreciated. 
  
Athletic events at the middle school level usually take place in the late afternoon. Spectators that attend 
events after regular school hours do so of their own free will.  While it is convenient for many students 
to "hang around" until the competition/contest/game begins, it is not encouraged by the school district. 
There is no staff supervision for student spectators to remain on campus after school ends at 4:20 pm.  
Parents should accompany students and remain with them during the competition/contest/games, 
depending on the nature of the event.   School transportation is not provided for student spectators, 
and parents accept the responsibility of obtaining transportation to and from the 
competition/contest/game for the student.  Once the competition/contest/game begins, spectators are 
monitored by either staff members or game managers.  Once the event ends, student spectators are 
expected to exit and clear the campus within 15 or 20 minutes thereafter.   
  
Parents of students who are unsuccessful in following guidelines communicated by staff will be 
contacted and asked to pick up their child from the event, and the student may be excluded from the 
privilege of attending future after-school competitions/contests/games.   
  
If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Quail Valley Middle School.   
  
-QVMS Leadership Team 


